
 

                                                                        

CCSO investigating fatal shooting in Ladson 
2024-006164 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sunday, May 26, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies of the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a shooting that occurred in the early morning hours of Sunday, May 26, 2024, that 

left one person dead.  

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded shortly after 12 a.m. to the 9700 block of 

Tremont Avenue in Ladson where deputies found one female with a gunshot wound. The victim 

was pronounced dead at the scene.  

 

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will provide identity information of the victim when 

appropriate. 

 

No arrests have been made at this time. The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Criminal 

Investigations Division and Forensic Services Unit are investigating.  

 

As the investigation continues, there is no known danger to the community. Anyone with 

information can contact CCSO at 843-202-1700 or Crimestoppers of the Lowcountry at 843-

554-1111. 


